PROGRESS REPORT ON ST. MARY’S TOWER CLOCK
St. Mary’s Tower Clock – Progress Report.  We have good news.  We have now passed the half-way stage in our fund-raising, total cost including VAT £8,256, and are very grateful to everyone who has donated.  Our application for a Faculty (permission from the Diocese of Rochester for the work to be carried out) has been granted.  It is hoped that the clock movement will be removed before Christmas and we look forward to its return in the New Year.  If there is anyone who has not yet contributed to this appeal and would like to do so, cheques made payable to St. Mary’s Bexley PCC, should be sent to the Churchwarden, Miss Mary Andrews, 43 Wansunt Road, Bexley, DA5 2DH or to the Treasurer, Mrs. Christine Lee, 11 Holmesdale Road, Bexleyheath, DA7 4TJ.
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